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Parish Council Newsletter and Website
The Parish Council continued to distribute a bi-monthly newsletter and set up a new website to keep the village informed of Parish Council news and provide useful information. 
Planning applications

The Parish Council considered a number of planning applications throughout the year and provided the District Council with its views as a consultee in the planning process. A planning policy was adopted in order to comply with the new shorter deadlines imposed by the planning authority and to accommodate the District Council’s move to online planning consultation.

Highways Matters

Following representation from the Parish Council and a site meeting, the County Council Highways department erected a sign before the bridge warning drivers that there might be vehicles in the middle of the road. ‘Slow’ is also due to be painted on the road. Highways also responded to notifications of potholes and other defects and took appropriate action.
Overgrowth from hedges and trees impinging on paths and roads was also cut back by landowners and volunteers helped to keep the footpath by the church clear and accessible. 
The Parish Council was pleased to see the return of the renovated milestone on Little Snoring Road and looks forward to the return of the one on Walsingham Road. The work of the Milestone Society is much appreciated.
Appearance and Maintenance

The Parish Council has continued to keep up appearances in the village, with the assistance of volunteers, by cutting hedges, and the grass on verges, knolls and on Gurney’s Ground, and providing dog bins and paying for the collection of dog waste. Street furniture on the lower knoll was cleaned and signs were cleaned. Thank you to those volunteers and to those who took part in the litter picks.
The Parish Council appreciates the trouble that people take to clear debris from the drains, pick up litter, and cut back overgrowth for the benefit of all and thanks all those who contribute to the pleasant appearance of the village. 

Allotments

The Parish Council continued the contract for pest control on the allotments. For four months the permissive path across the allotments was closed in order to minimise the risk associated with avian flu. A couple of social gatherings were held for allotment holders to talk and raise matters of concern in an informal setting which proved to be beneficial. The allotments continue to be popular, particularly with poultry including hens, ducks and rheas but there are also a number which are used more traditionally for growing vegetables and fruit. There are a few plots available so do contact the Parish Council if you are interested in renting one.
Parish Clock

A year after it was first noticed that the rim of the clock face was damaged a new blue dial with gold lettering was re-instated. The new dial and associated costs was paid for by a substantial grant and many donations from residents, visitors and local supporters. This generosity is very much appreciated. The Parish Council has opened a separate account for the Parish Clock to cover the cost of annual services and to build up reserves for future maintenance and repairs.
